
Settlement week is a proven and effective case management tool for Ohio’s 
courts. Utilizing mediation during 2024 settlement weeks, courts successfully 
resolved pending civil and domestic relations cases, significantly reducing 
backlogs and increasing judicial efficiency.

Now, it’s your turn to take action:  
Join the 2025 Statewide Settlement Week Sweep.

The Supreme Court of Ohio is encouraging all courts to use the powerful tool  
of mediation by organizing their own settlement weeks throughout 2025. 

Contact the Dispute Resolution Section
614.387.9420 • disputeresolution@sc.ohio.gov • www.supremecourt.ohio.gov

Make 2025 a New Year of Resolutions

Settlement Week Sweep

Resources 
To assist in planning and implementing your settlement week, 
the Supreme Court of Ohio provides valuable resources, 
including sample forms and guidance materials, available  
by scanning the QR code: 

Reduce Backlogs 
Efficiently resolve  

multiple cases within  
a short timeframe.

Resolve Cases
Help parties achieve 
mutually agreeable 
outcomes through 

structured mediation. 

Empower Your Court
Free up court time for  
more complex cases.

mailto:disputeresolution@sc.ohio.gov

